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Mail in voting allows everyone time to adequately do research and more thoughtful 

voting.  It also allows people to vote at their convenience, without standing in lines for 

hours or having to take time off work. 

 

If you want to force the Oregon people to be required to show ID to vote, why not 

blend the two systems?  Have ballots mailed, but have an ID check at the ballot drop 

box to ensure IDs match the ballot? 


